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Pawnee City Council hears project updates
(KLZA)-- Pawnee City Mayor Charlie Hatfield updated City Council members
on the swimming pool project during the July 23rd Council meeting.

The Mayor said he had spoken with a representative of Prochaska & Associates
about the warranty on the pool liner. Hatfield wanted to know if problems with
the caulking would affect the warranty on the liner which he was told it would
have no effect.

The Mayor asked for that in writing and for the Prochaska group to have
representatives with Premier Pool & Spas present for the final pool meeting
which will be held this month.

In other business City Councilman Ric Helms reported the street overlay project
in Pawnee Cit is off to a good start despite some mechanical issues that had
arisen.

The Council also voted to remove a STOP sign on “P” Street northbound just
before Sth Street. Helms said this would be a hazard in the winter time for those
hauling cattle.

A resolution to have the sign put back up will need to be approved at the next
Council meeting.
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